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TO:  Mayor Lindstrom, Council members Harris, Kuettel, Long, and  
  Mercer-Taylor 
 
FROM: Justin Miller, City Administrator 
 
Re:  Draft Larpenteur Avenue Streetscape Plan 
 
Explanation: 
 
For the past several months, SRF Consulting and the Larpenteur Streetscape Advisory 
Committee have been working on a draft concept plan for streetscaping along 
Larpenteur Avenue.  The committee has met three times, and the city held an open 
house where the public was invited to attend and share their ideas.  The report before 
the council tonight is a compilation of those ideas. 
  
It should be noted that our consultants attempted to include as much as they could in 
this concept plan so that the committee and council could look at all available options.  
It is unlikely that we can afford to include all that is contemplated in this draft, and the 
advisory committee made several recommendations on what they felt the priorities 
should be.   
  
SRF will be on-hand at Monday's workshop to present the plan and discuss it in more 
detail.  Staff will be looking for what the council's priorities are so that more formal cost 
estimates and construction schedules can be developed. 
 


